
Brand: Poco Loco
Product: Plain Tortilla Wraps
Size: 320g
Best Before Date: 04/10/2025 & 05/10/2025
Batches: 35063 & 35064 

Lidl Customer Services:
01 920 3010 (Republic of Ireland)

Lidl Ireland is recalling the above Poco Loco Plain Tortilla Wraps with a Best 
Before Dates of 04/10/2025 and 05/10/2025 due to the allergen Wheat not 
being declared in English on some packs with batches 35063 & 35064.

If you have purchased the above product and have an allergy or intolerance 
to Wheat, we advise you not to consume it. Instead, please return the product 
to a Lidl store for a full refund, with or without a receipt. 

Lidl wishes to apologise for any inconvenience caused. Any customers with 
queries or concerns can contact our Customer Services Team on the number 
below.

TD 25.04.2025

WARNING 
Allergen Alert!
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